
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class Teacher.  

Kind regards ~ The Reception Team 

The Hoot 

Reception Edition 

 

w/b 08.02.16 

 

Letter of the Week: Uppercase focus 

Word of the Week: Phase 4  

Tricky Words 

 

 

 

Books we are reading:  

Children’s Superhero Tales  

Spotlight Book: 

 

Upcoming events and trips: 

 

Friday 12th February: End of half term – 

Reception finishes at 3:25pm 

Sunday 14th February: Valentine’s Day 

Monday 22nd February: School opens 

Thursday 10th March: Maths Workshop 

9.15am – 10.00am (Main Hall) 

Friday 25th March and Monday 28th March: 

Bank Holidays 

Friday 1st April: School Closes 

 

 

 

 

Reminders:  

Mad Science Last week, the children had a great 

time at Science School! We created exciting 

volcanoes and even made our own slime. The staff 

were extremely proud of the children’s behaviour, 

they were so excited and it was lovely so see their 

reactions to the experiments! 

Small World Toys We are looking for donations of 

small world figures and houses/castles etc. If you 

have any unwanted toys in good condition please 

can you send them in to your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you. 

Maths Workshop On Thursday 10th April we will be 

running a Maths Workshop for parents and carers. 

This will be an opportunity for you to see how we 

teach Maths in Reception. We will also be giving out 

Maths Packs for you to take home with fun activities 

you can do with your child. 

 

 Weekly Family Task: 

The Library 

Our children love to read. 

Over the holidays a trip to the library would be a great opportunity to  

immerse your child further in the wonderful world of books. 

Chorlton Library have some great activities during half term. 

 

Superhero School 


